Getting In God S Face 9780830738014 How
Prayer Rea
Thank you very much for reading getting in god s face 9780830738014 how prayer
rea. As you may know, people have look hundreds times for their favorite books
like this getting in god s face 9780830738014 how prayer rea, but end up in
infectious downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of coffee in the afternoon, instead
they juggled with some malicious bugs inside their laptop.
getting in god s face 9780830738014 how prayer rea is available in our book
collection an online access to it is set as public so you can get it instantly.
Our books collection hosts in multiple countries, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the getting in god s face 9780830738014 how prayer rea is
universally compatible with any devices to read

Layover Amy Andelson 2018-02-06 Fans of Julie Buxbaum's Tell Me Three Things
and Morgan Matson's Since You've Been Gone will get caught up in the drama of
this road trip romance that begins with an unplanned flight layover in L.A. and
turns into a wild adventure. FLYNN: At first we were almost strangers. But ever
since I moved to New York, Amos was the one person I could count on. And
together we were there for Poppy. (I mean, what kind of parents leave their kid
to be raised by a nanny?) I just didn't expect to fall for him--and I never
expected him to leave us. AMOS: I thought I was the only one who felt it. I
told myself it was because we were spending so much time together--taking care
of Poppy and all. But that night, I could tell she felt it, too. And I freaked
out--you're not supposed to fall for your stepsister. So I ran away to boarding
school. I should have told her why I was leaving, but every time I tried, it
felt like a lie. One missed flight was about to change their lives forever. . .
. Perfect for fans of Clueless and brought to you by two Hollywood
screenwriters, this wild journey of unlikely romance, heartbreak, and
adventure--set against the backdrop of a blended family in free fall during a
rebellious layover in Los Angeles–reveals the true value of the unbreakable
bonds we forge when we dare to let ourselves risk it all. "A thoughtful,
charming journey into the nature of love and family." –Rachel Cohn, New York
Times bestselling coauthor of Nick & Norah's Infinite Playlist "This road-trip
saga from Hollywood screenwriters Andelson and Meyer is being hailed as a mustread for fans of 'Clueless.'" –Brightly
Married to the Bad Boy Scott 2016-11-24 "I didn't marry him out of love, nor
because I liked him. I didn't marry him for his family money or wealth, or for
popularity. Truth be told, I could care less about this guy and who he was. I
Married the Bad Boy for protection." Kami's life was hell. Until the bad boy
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came along to save her. She never had an easy life. Most of her teenage years,
all she had were bruises and bad memories. Her mother had married another man
whose happiness came from hurting her. But when Brandon appeared in her life,
some things were about to change. He had seen the bruises, and how it pained
her. So he did something about it. He married her to protect her. But did Kami
make the right decision marrying him? All the men in her life either left her,
like her father did, or hurt her, as was the case with her step-father. There
was no guarantee that Brandon wouldn't leave her, or hurt her. What would
happen to her life now that she was married to the bad boy? Will he be able to
keep her from harm?
Authority in Prayer Dutch Sheets 2007-05-01 Beginning with your private world-your thoughts, body, actions, and ultimately your God-ordained destiny--you can
take charge. Authority is yours for the taking. Then, because God established
and so honors the principle of authority, He will back you as you walk in the
government He has delegated to you concerning your extended world--your home,
family, business, and possessions. Finally, God's plan is for you to partner
with Him on the earth in broader realms of influence and authority--your
universal world. Jesus, the sovereign King over the earth, wants to rule
institutions, cultures, societies, and governments through you and your
prayers. Authority in Prayer will show you how to take hold of God's promises
and pray with the authority He wants you to have. God needs you. Are you ready
to use your God-given authority to further His kingdom?
The Twice Lost Sarah Porter 2013 When humans declare war on mermaids, Luce
swims to San Francisco Bay where she finds a group of "twice lost" girls, lost
once when trauma turned them into mermaids and again when they defied mermaid
law, and unites them into an army under her leadership.
Dead Little Mean Girl Eva Darrows 2017-04-01 Quinn Littleton was a mean girl—a
skinny blonde social terrorist in stilettos. She was everything Emma MacLaren
hated. Until she died. A proud geek girl, Emma loves her quiet life on the
outskirts, playing video games and staying off the radar. When her nightmare of
a new stepsister moves into the bedroom next door, her world is turned upside
down. Quinn is a queen bee with a nasty streak who destroys anyone who gets in
her way. Teachers, football players, her fellow cheerleaders—no one is safe.
Emma wants nothing more than to get this girl out of her life, but when Quinn
dies suddenly, Emma realizes there was more to her stepsister than anyone ever
realized. A meaningful and humorous exploration of teen stereotypes and grief,
Dead Little Mean Girl examines the labels we put on people and what lies beyond
if we're only willing to look closer.
The Sign Around My Neck Lucas Hasten 2017-02-17 Eleven-year-old Lu (short for
"Lucy") has always felt wrong as a girl. Now, with the help of a few good
friends, he'll find a way to face the world as a transgender boy.
Becoming Who You Are Dutch Sheets 2010-11-10 In this powerful book that Dutch
Sheets calls his life message, readers are given truths about who they are in
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Christ and how to become the person God made them to be. More than a book about
identity in Christ, it is an action plan to help believers conquer the lies
that keep them defeated and walk into a newfound freedom. Originally titled
Roll Away Your Stone, it provides sound biblical teaching that shows believers
how to walk in the Spirit.
The Princess Diaries Complete Collection Meg Cabot 2014-09-30 Meg Cabot's
bestselling Princess Diaries series has delighted millions of middle grade and
teen readers, and it was turned into the wildly popular Disney movies of the
same name, starring Anne Hathaway and Julie Andrews. This collection contains
all ten of the novels following Mia as she attempts to navigate high school,
boys, and…princess training. Includes: The Princess Diaries The Princess
Diaries, Volume II: Princess in the Spotlight The Princess Diaries, Volume III:
Princess in Love The Princess Diaries, Volume IV: Princess in Waiting The
Princess Diaries, Volume V: Princess in Pink The Princess Diaries, Volume VI:
Princess in Training The Princess Diaries, Volume VII: Party Princess The
Princess Diaries, Volume VIII: Princess on the Brink The Princess Diaries,
Volume IX: Princess Mia The Princess Diaries, Volume X: Forever Princess
God's Timing for Your Life Dutch Sheets 2001-04-05 Bestselling author Dutch
Sheets will inspire and encourage readers with this clear, revelatory study of
God's appointed times and seasons. Going beyond the basic definitions of kairos
and chronos, Sheets brings fresh insight to the subject, examining Scripture to
show how kairos (strategic) times and chronos (general) times are not two
separate and unrelated seasons in our lives but, rather, are often simply
different phases of the same process. He discusses how God brought about His
divine shift in the lives of men and women throughout the Bible and the many
ways in which God used these seasons of change to deepen His people's
understanding of Him.
Song of Summer Laura Lee Anderson 2015-07-07 The thirteen qualities of Robin's
Perfect Man range from the mildly important “Handsome” to the all-important
“Great taste in music.” After all, Westfield's best high school folk musician
can't go out with some schmuck who only listens to top 40 crap. So when hot
Carter Paulson walks in the door of Robin's diner, it looks like the list may
have come to life after all...until she realizes he's profoundly deaf. Carter
isn't looking for a girlfriend. Especially not a hearing one. Not that he has
anything against hearing girls, they just don't speak the same language. But
when the cute waitress at Grape Country Dairy makes an effort to talk with him,
he takes her out on his yellow Ducati motorcycle. Music, language, and culture
all take a backseat as love drives the bike. But how long can this summer
really last?
Manga Classics: Jane Eyre Charlotte Bronte As an orphaned child, Jane Eyre is
first cruelly treated by her aunt, then cast out and sent to a charity school.
Though she meets with further hardship, she receives an education, and
eventually takes a job as a governess at the estate of Edward Rochester. Jane
and Mr. Rochester begin to bond, but his dark moods trouble her. When Jane
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uncovers the terrible secret Rochester has been hiding, she flees and finds
temporary refuge at the home of St. John Rivers. Charlotte Bronte's classic
tale of morality and social criticism takes on an entirely new life in this
Manga Classic adaptation of Jane Eyre.
How Not to Ask a Boy to Prom S. J. Goslee 2019-04-23 How (Not) to Ask a Boy to
Prom is a modern gender-bent young adult rom com from S. J. Goslee. Nolan Grant
is sixteen, gay, and very, very single. He's never had a boyfriend, or even
been kissed. It's not like Penn Valley is exactly brimming with prospects.
Nolan plans to ride out the rest of his junior year drawing narwhals, working
at the greenhouse, and avoiding anything that involves an ounce of school
spirit. Unfortunately for him, his adoptive big sister has other ideas. Ideas
that involve too-tight pants, a baggie full of purple glitter, and worst of
all: a Junior-Senior prom ticket.
Theorie of the Storm Jane Delaney 2018-12-14 500 years ago the Fae vanished
without a trace. Now, none can pass the treacherous storms guarding their
former home. The Countdown Clock is Ticking In the city of Dynas Rhydent, all
who are born with magic must succumb to the Trials by their 19th birthday.
Pass, and you'll be granted the title of Magi, a rank that brings wealth and
privilege. Fail, and your life is no longer your own. An acolyte at the Academy
of Arcane Arts, Theorie du'Ambrine's gift is stunted, and as her birthday draws
closer she begins to fear the inevitable-- A Chance Encounter With his crooked
smile and shaggy hair, Kyte is unlike anyone Theorie has ever known, and it
isn't long before she finds herself following the magnetic boy into one of
Dynas Rhydent's most dangerous districts. But what starts as a light-hearted
afternoon soon turns into a harrowing nightmare, one that will push both
Theorie and Kyte to their very limits as they struggle to survive a betrayal
that might cost them everything. The Last of Them Taren Val'Cross is the last
prince of the Fae. Once, his empire spanned the globe. Now, a curse keeps his
people locked behind a magical barrier, making them prisoners in their own
home. None can enter nor leave the wards surrounding their islands. Taren has
all but given up on freeing his people, until a violent storm washes a young
mage onto their shores. A mage who just might have the power to free them. But
that power comes at a cost and soon Taren finds himself asking a question: save
his kingdom or the woman he loves? Enter a world where myths and magic abound
in a lush dark fantasy perfect for fans of Holly Black, Cassandra Clare, and
Sarah J Maas. Enter the Storm.
This Is How It Happened Paula Stokes 2017-07-11 The author of Girl Against the
Universe and Liars, Inc. plunges readers into a world where the internet is
always watching—and judging—in this compelling story about mistakes,
repercussions, and online vigilante justice. Perfect for fans of Sarah Darer
Littman’s Backlash or Robyn Schneider’s The Beginning of Everything. After
waking up from a coma, Genevieve Grace can’t remember the car crash that killed
her boyfriend Dallas, a YouTuber turned teen music idol. Genevieve knows she
was driving, but because of what's been reported in the media, everyone assumes
the other driver, Brad Freeman, is guilty. As she slowly pieces together the
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night of the accident, Genevieve is hit with a sickening sense of dread—what if
she's the one at fault? While the internet and social media viciously condemn
Brad, Genevieve escapes to her father’s house near Zion National Park to hide
from curious classmates and intrusive reporters. But she quickly realizes that
she can’t run away from the accident. And eventually, she will have to come to
grips with what happened…and her role in it.
The Beginner's Guide to Intercessory Prayer Dutch Sheets 2010-10 What is
intercessory prayer? How can I become an intercessor? When you don't know where
to begin, start with the basics! In The Beginner's Guide to Intercessory
Prayer, readers will learn to find their motivation for prayer in the power of
love, by first and foremost experiencing a lasting relationship with God as
Father and friend. As Dutch Sheets lays the foundation for one's motivation to
pray, he teaches that the simplicity and purity of devotion - our relationship
with Christ - doesn't need to be complex. Find the complexity of prayer reduced
through Did You Understand questions at the end of each chapter to test your
understanding. Upon completion you will have learned the 13 P's of
intercession, ranging from Priority to Pleasure and from Plan to Pain. Make
intercessory prayer a part of your life by learning to pray effectively, by
learning to pray alone and in groups and by persisting in prayer.
How to be a Badass Detective Michael Anderle 2021
Second in Command Dutch Sheets 2011-07-28 "Whether you derive your paycheck
from a local church or from the profit of a business, one thing is clear:
Leaders are in high demand, and leaders with godly character and excellence are
an even rarer find." ---Dutch Sheets and Chris Jackson Leaders like you are in
high demand. The success of the CEO or senior pastor depends on people just
like you. Churches and businesses are looking for people just like you. You are
a person of integrity. Your life is an example to all around you. Your
relationship with God has given you strength, patience, and trustworthiness.
You are satisfied where God has placed you and you work with all your heart at
the task He has placed in your care. Second in Command is written to strengthen
those in the position of "right-hand man." For some, being "number two" is a
training ground for an eventual promotion into top leadership, but for others
it is a calling. Whether you pastor a church or are a "marketplace minister,"
Second in Command teaches you how to become a next-generation leader of
excellence. This book is the best encouragement you can get to give you the
confidence and faith to function up to your fullest potential where God has
placed you, trusting the future to Him who calls and anoints and sends into new
arenas of service.
My Parents Are Driving Me Crazy Pete Johnson 2015-09 How do you SACK your DAD?
My dad's a new stay-at-home dad and is already a TOTAL DISASTER. He COOKS meals
no one can EAT, messes up all the laundry and expects me to clean my room
MYSELF. Can you believe he doesn't even take my dirty cups downstairs? Worst of
all, Dad has decided I'm his new BEST FRIEND and never stops TALKING TO ME. He
must be STOPPED. But HOW? "Pete Johnson is a hilarious writer"#8212Mail on
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Sunday
The Indigo Notebook Laura Resau 2010-08-10 An exciting new series from the
acclaimed author of Red Glass. Zeeta's life with her free-spirited mother,
Layla, is anything but normal. Every year Layla picks another country she wants
to live in. This summer they’re in Ecuador, and Zeeta is determined to convince
her mother to settle down. Zeeta makes friends with vendors at the town market
and begs them to think of upstanding, “normal” men to set up with Layla. There,
Zeeta meets Wendell. She learns that he was born nearby, but adopted by an
American family. His one wish is to find his birth parents, and Zeeta agrees to
help him. But when Wendell’s biological father turns out to be involved in
something very dangerous, Zeeta wonders whether she’ll ever get the chance to
tell her mom how she really feels—or to enjoy her deepening feelings for
Wendell. Praise for Red Glass: *“A captivating read.”—School Library Journal,
Starred
Summer Constellations Alisha Sevigny 2018-05-01 Summer romance meets a passion
for the environment in this timeless young adult novel. When Julia’s mother
announces that she might be selling the family’s campground to a real estate
developer, Julia is crushed. How could she stand to leave her childhood home?
Then Julia finds an unlikely ally — the developer’s son, Nick — who wants to
help her family raise the money they need to keep the campground running. Can
Julia trust him to conspire against his own father? And could she ever trust
him with her heart? This tender story reminds readers of summer’s possibilities
… and how sometimes love is written in the stars.
The River of God Dutch Sheets 1998-07-13 Let the River Flow The river is being
released and will, in its fullness, result in the greatest harvest the earth
has ever known. It will be glorious! What started as a trickle, God is turning
into a mighty flood, bringing refreshment and vitality to all who immerse
themselves in His glorious love. If you have yet to experience this
unprecedented outpouring of the Holy Spirit, or don't know how to jump into the
water, this book will touch your heart and point you in the right direction.
With powerful insight into the theme of water that runs through the Bible,
pastor Dutch Sheets shows what a person--and a church--can do to experience the
rising current of renewal and revival.
Starworld Audrey Coulthurst 2019-04-16 In a novel in two voices, a popular teen
and an artistic loner forge an unlikely bond — and create an entire universe —
via texts. But how long before the real world invades Starworld? Sam Jones and
Zoe Miller have one thing in common: they both want an escape from reality.
Loner Sam flies under the radar at school and walks on eggshells at home to
manage her mom’s obsessive-compulsive disorder, wondering how she can ever
leave to pursue her dream of studying aerospace engineering. Popular, peoplepleasing Zoe puts up walls so no one can see her true self: the girl who was
abandoned as an infant, whose adoptive mother has cancer, and whose disabled
brother is being sent away to live in a facility. When an unexpected encounter
results in the girls’ exchanging phone numbers, they forge a connection through
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text messages that expands into a private universe they call Starworld. In
Starworld, they find hilarious adventures, kindness and understanding, and the
magic of being seen for who they really are. But when Sam’s feelings for Zoe
turn into something more, will the universe they’ve built survive the
inevitable explosion?
How to Pray for Lost Loved Ones (The Life Points Series) Dutch Sheets
2011-08-29 Bestselling author Dutch Sheets takes a fresh look at a very
specific kind of prayer that concerns nearly every Christian. How to pray for
the salvation of our friends and families. Sheets begins by examining several
strategic biblical principles for effectively interceding for the unsaved. He
also looks at the various schemes used by Satan to prevent our loved ones from
recognizing the truth of the Word of God. He shows how the enemy's schemes can
be defeated and how we, as believers, can open windows of opportunity for the
lost to be able to truly hear and receive the good news of Jesus Christ.
The Pleasure of His Company Dutch Sheets 2014-02-04 Experience God's Presence
in a Whole New Way There's just something about people who are close to God.
Through the ups and downs of life, they remain secure, hopeful. If you want a
more rewarding spiritual life, if you want the pleasure of knowing your
Creator's heart, this soul-lifting book is for you. Learn from Dutch Sheets as
he shares his life lessons for cultivating an intimate relationship with God.
Each of the thirty short chapters reveals a simple practice or biblical mindset
that will help draw you away from the noise of life and into the Lord's
peaceful presence. With profound insights from the Bible and stories you won't
soon forget, The Pleasure of His Company is like a spiritual mentor, showing
you simple ways to enjoy God more. This powerful book can also be enjoyed as a
daily devotional.
The Fear Trials Lindsay Cummings 2014-06-03 Meadow Woodson has been trained to
survive. This is a prequel to The Murder Complex, by Lindsay Cummings, and it
is set in a blood-soaked world where the murder rate is higher than the birth
rate. For fans of Moira Young's Dust Lands series, La Femme Nikita, and the
movie Hanna. Meadow Woodson's father calls it The Fear Trials, and it is a rite
of passage in their family. Meadow is up against her brother Koi. The Fear
Trials will both harden her and make her brave. If Meadow wins, she will get a
weapon of her own and the right to leave the Woodsons' houseboat without her
father or mother at her side. Set in the violent, complex, and mysterious world
of The Murder Complex, and introducing Meadow Woodson—a teenage girl trained to
survive no matter what the cost—and her family, who are together for the last
time on their houseboat in the Florida Everglades. Epic Reads Impulse is a
digital imprint with new releases each month.
Finding Hope for Your Future Dutch Sheets 2002 In this message of hope, the
author of Intercessory Prayer provides biblically based answers to the
question, Why do bad things happen to good people?
The Beginner's Guide to Intercession Dutch Sheets 2003-12-01 This exploration
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of intercession--taking the place of another in prayer--includes compelling,
inspiring stories about successful intercessors and prayer warriors, offers indepth scriptural support for, and biblical examples of, intercession, and
encourages readers to spend time with God so they can think more like Him and
shape their prayers accordingly.
Everything All at Once Katrina Leno 2017-07-25 A soaring novel by the
critically acclaimed author of The Half Life of Molly Pierce and The Lost &
Found, perfect for fans of Jennifer Niven and Rainbow Rowell. Part mysterious
adventure, part love letter to the power of books, this is a brilliantly woven
novel about loving, reading, writing, grieving, and finding the strength to
take a leap. Lottie Reaves is not a risk taker. But she’s about to take a leap
into the unknown… When Lottie's beloved Aunt Helen dies of cancer, it upends
her careful, quiet life. Aunt Helen wasn’t a typical aunt. She was the worldfamous author of the bestselling Alvin Hatter series. She knew a thing or two
about the magic of writing, and how words have the power to make you see things
differently. In her will, Aunt Helen leaves Lottie a series of letters—each
containing mysterious instructions. As Lottie sets about following them, she
realizes they’re meant to make her take a risk, and, for once in her life,
really live. But when the letters reveal an extraordinary secret about her
aunt’s past—and the inspiration for the Alvin Hatter series—Lottie finds
herself faced with an impossible choice, one that will force her to confront
her greatest fears once and for all.
Lumberjanes Vol. 10 Shannon Watters 2018-12-19 Yetis, Greek gods, and
grootslangs are old news to the Roanoke cabin, but now the Lumberjanes face
their most harrowing experience yet: their parents! It’s PARENTS’ DAY at camp,
and the Lumberjanes must try to keep everyone away from the supernatural, even
as a mysterious force tries to intervene! Collects issues #37-40.
Praying for America Dutch Sheets 2001 Best-selling author of Intercessory
Prayer speaks out on God's plan for the nation & Western culture in the third
millennium.
The Little Green Goose Adele Sansone 2010 Mr. Goose finds an abandoned egg,
hatches it and raises a peculiar green-skinned, long-tailed chick who worries
about his identity but comes to recognize that he has a parent who loves him.
Getting in God's Face Dutch Sheets 2006-08-07 Is Prayer really necessary? Why
does it often take so long to get a prayer answered? What about praying for
non-Christian friends? What exactly is intercessory prayer? Is everything that
happens to me or my familly allowed by God? Or, is there something I need to do
to make sure we're safe? For sturdents with questions about prayer, Getting in
God's Face takes them on a journey to find God's answers to the big questions
about prayer. Powerful stories and proven strategies for interceding with God
will increase their understanding and their faith when they read of how God
uses prayer to accomplish Hiss purposes on Earth.
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Hope Resurrected Dutch Sheets 2004 The bestselling author of "Intercessory
Prayer" serves a banquet of hope thatinvigorates Christians to push through
some of life's hardest times.
The Power of Hope Dutch Sheets 2014-05-06 Drawing on scriptural teaching,
heart-to-heart storytelling and inspiring quotes, Dutch Sheets shows what God
wants to reveal to us during difficult times.
Extraordinary: A Story of an Ordinary Princess Cassie Anderson 2019-08-06 While
her sisters were blessed at birth with exceptional skills, Princess Basil's
"gift" is to be ordinary. But can a princess be ordinary? After escaping an
unconventional kidnapping, Princess Basil finds herself far from her castle and
must take fate into her own hands. She tracks down the fairy godmother who
"blessed" her, and learns the solution to her ordinariness might be as simple
as finding a magic ring. With an unlikely ally in tow, she takes on gnomes, a
badger, and a couple of snarky foxes in her quest for a less ordinary life.
Portland comics artist Cassie Anderson (Lifeformed) takes her webcomic to print
in this tale of magical adventure, full of soul and humor for readers of all
ages.
Tin Men Amalie Jahn 2016-03-26 What if you could go back in time to save the
person you love the most? When his father dies in a tragic climbing accident,
Charlie discovers a well-hidden family secret which turns his life upside down
and threatens to destroy his sense of self as well as his relationship with his
girlfriend, Brooke. Although deep down Charlie always suspected his family
wasn't what it seemed, the truth of his adoption compels him to search for his
birth mother. In the quest to find her, he realizes traveling to the past for
the truth he seeks will jeopardize his relationship with the person he
cherishes most in the world.Brooke almost lost everything traveling back in
time to save her brother. Will Charlie make the same mistake?
The Paradox of Vertical Flight Emil Ostrovski 2013-09-24 Hilarious, deeply
moving, mind-bending, original, romantic, and surprising, this debut teen novel
by Emil Ostrovski will appeal to fans of John Green, Chris Crutcher, and Andrew
Smith. Gary Shteyngart, author of the New York Times bestseller Super Sad True
Love Story, says: "Do yourself a favor and get inside a car with Emil Ostrovski
immediately! The Paradox of Vertical Flight is an amazing road trip. You're in
for one heck of a ride." An Indie Next Pick! On the morning of his eighteenth
birthday, Jack Polovsky kidnaps his own baby, names him Socrates, stocks up on
baby supplies at Walmart, and hits the road with his best friend, Tommy, and
with the baby's mother, Jess. As they head to Grandma's house (eluding the
police at every turn), Jack tells baby Socrates the Greek myths—because all
stories spring from those stories, really. Even this one. By turns funny, heart
wrenching, and wholly original, this debut novel by Emil Ostrovski explores the
nature of family, love, friendship, fatherhood, and myth. "Shares a sense of
humor and philosophical bent with such YA authors as John Green and Chris
Crutcher. But the story and likable characters are Ostrovsky's own, a
delightful mix of quirky, intelligent, naive, well-intentioned, and just plain
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dumb teens. A delightful success."—ALA Booklist
Blood Family Anne Fine 2017-03-21 A boy with an abusive father grows up and
fears that he has the same potential for violence as his father has.
Far from You Lisa Schroeder 2008-12-23 Lost and alone...down the rabbit hole.
Years have passed since Alice lost her mother to cancer, but time hasn't quite
healed the wound. Alice copes the best she can by writing her music, losing
herself in her love for her boyfriend, and distancing herself from her father
and his new wife. But when a deadly snowstorm traps Alice with her stepmother
and newborn half sister, she'll face issues she's been avoiding for too long.
As Alice looks to the heavens for guidance, she discovers something wonderful.
Perhaps she's not so alone after all....
The Moonlight Dreamers Siobhan Curham 2016-07-01
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